
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 Bremerhaven, den 12. Januar 2017 

 
 

Invitation 

 
Mr. Steen, the 2nd Principal of the Gaußschule II 

 

is pleased to invite you, the accompanying teachers and 
  

students to visit Bremerhaven, Germany and our school from 

  
 February 26th to March 4th 2017 

 

for the Project Meeting 
 

as part of: 

European Erasmus+ Programme (2014-1-TR01-KA201-013069_8 Germany),  
under the Name of “Young Voices in the European Democracies” 

 

We would be delight to spend a few days with you visiting parts of Bremerhaven 
and bordering areas. 

In Addition, we proudly present several activities at our school. 

 
 
With best Regards 
 
Bodo Steen, 2nd Principal 
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